

SENATOR JOHNSON HONORS GOOD SAMARITAN HOSPITAL

OWEN H. JOHNSON May 27, 2009



Senator Johnson celebrates the 50th anniversary of Good Samaritan Hospital by presenting a Legislative Resolution commemorating Good Samaritan's fifty years of providing high quality medical services to the community.

Pictured from left to right are: William Allison, President and CEO of Good Smaritan Hospital; Assemblyman Philip M. Boyle (8th Assembly District); Senator Owen H. Johnson (4th Senate District); Charles Bove, Executive Vice President and Chief Administrative Officer of Good Samaritan Hospital.